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Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office)

The Monthly Business Meeting was held on February 5, 2014. (1) Bro. Steve reports that he
is working with Rev. Phil Schultz, Executive Director of Jefferson Street Baptist Center, in
Louisville to plan a Youth Group Trip on March 22nd. They will enjoy a meal together in
route to the center. They will help with specific projects that Rev. Phil Schultz plans for
them. Then they will have a chapel program with the puppets at 5:30, followed by a meal
provided by MHBC to feed those at the center. Bro. Steve also said the Marriage Retreat will
have to be postponed. The Senior Adults are planning to take a trip to Pennsylvania Amish
Country the second full week in May and plan to stay 5 days and 4 nights. Bro. Steve said
the church is also planning a "Cabin Fever Fellowship" on February 23rd evening in which
there will be a Men's Chili Cook-off for everyone else in attendance to taste. (2) The
Chairman of the Audit Committee, Andrea Morrison (Latricia Speer and Kelly Carney were
also present), reported that they met with the church secretary, Debbie Farris, on January
29th and audited the Treasury report for the previous year ending December 31, 2013.
Everything was in good order with some minor recommendations regarding voiding 5
checks from the registry that have not cleared the bank and have dates between 1994 and
2008. The report was voted on and approved to be accepted as presented. (3) Bro. Steve
reported that there is $28 is left in the pre-payment of $2,880 for gas for the church (locked
in at $1.44/gallon). It was voted on and approved for more money to be added as needed to
finish out the locked in rate that is good until March 31, 2014.
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